
 

 

 

  

 

PROJECT STATUS  JULY FY25 
Project Phase % Completion Completion Date 

Luminaire Procurement  100% Winter 2024 & Spring 2025 
Installation 0%  

 City of Sedona  
 Public Works Department  
 102 Roadrunner Drive Sedona, AZ 86336 

 (928) 204-7111  Fax: (928) 282-5348 

SUS-05 - Streetlights LED Retrofit         FY25 CIP UPDATE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The City of Sedona is retrofitting existing high-pressure 
sodium (HPS) streetlight luminaires with dark-sky 
compliant LED fixtures. City owned luminaries are 
targeted for retrofits. Lighting replacements were to 
reduce energy usage and improve street lighting 
conditions. 
 
Status: Luminaires were procured in FY24. Installation 
anticipated to begin towards the end of the 2025 
calendar year.  

KEY FEATURES: 

Consultant:  N/A 

Contractor: In-House 

Construction Challenges: 

 Installation adjacent to city streets.  
 Timing and traffic considerations 

 
 

 

Sustainability Manager 
Bryce Beck 
(928) 203-5127 
BBeck@sedonaaz.gov 
 
City Engineer: 
Kurtis Harris, PE 
(928) 203-5059 
KHarris@SedonaAZ.gov   
 
$ FY25 Project Budget: $80,000 
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